July 5, 2024

Based on current demands and remaining supply, it appears that the end date of
our run will be around August 5. This could change by a day or two shorter if
demand goes up or linger if demand goes down. We will continue to send updates
as the end of the run gets closer.

As always if there are any questions please call the office.

Sincerely,

Eric Limas

General Manager
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